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April 3, 2015 BPC #15-0080

The Honorable Eric Garcetti
Mayor, City of Los Angeles
City Hall, Room 303
Los Angeles, California 90012

Attention Mandy Morales

Dear Honorable Mayor:

RE: DONATION OF CYBERCRIME INVESTIGATION COURSES, VALUED AT
$116,500.00, FROM THE LOS ANGELES POLICE FOUNDATION, FOR THE
BENEFIT OF THE LOS ANGELES POLICE DEPARTMENT

At the regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners held Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the
Board RECEIVED the Department's report relative to the above matter.

The Board requests, subject to your approval, that this matter be forwarded to City Council for their
approval.

Respectfully,

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

MARIA SILVA
Commission Executive Assistant II
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